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Currently, an applicant may file the notice of appeal of a decision
issued by the Public Service Commission with the commission, which
must forward the appeal to the appellate court. This bill would
modify the filing requirements so that the applicant files the
appeal directly with the appellate court and pays all necessary
filing fees and notice of the appeal is served on the commission.


